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"the Law Enforcement Conduct Commission is severely underfunded and is unable to fully 
investigate 98% of complaints made against the NSW Police Force." 

 

This is completely and utterly unacceptable, it reeks of corruption not only in our police force 
but also our government. There is absolutely no excuse or reasoning that can be provided to 
justify the lack of funding that is occurring and the continual decline in funding that is occurring. 
How can a government be okay with allowing corruption and abuse of powers in a first world 
developed nation such as Australia, this falls on the government to listen to the people and 
understand the corruption and abuse of powers that are occurring from our state police force. 
Complete unnecessary use of force, intimidation, sniffer dogs, strip searches the list goes on and 
on, when will this government WAKE UP and see what is really occurring in our state. We are 
losing faith in our police force, in our government and in our protection. 


